
KwaZulu Natal Legislature Delegation and Ethics Committe, led by the Chief Whip: 

Hounarable J.S. Nxumalo, conducted a study tour to Ethiopia in May 2023. 

The Delegation made a courtesy call to Ambassador Makaya. They also held fruitful 

engagements with their counterparts in the House of People's Representatives. 

 





 


